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 December 12, 2011 

        Place ID No. 740546 (FA) 

 

To:   Mailing Lists 

 

NOTICE: Tentative Order for General Waste Discharge Requirements, under the National 

Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) No. CAG912002, for Discharge or 

Reuse of Extracted and Treated Groundwater Resulting from the Cleanup of 

Groundwater Polluted by Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC), Fuel Leaks, and Other 

Related Wastes and Rescission of Order No. R2-2006-0075 

 

The Regional Water Board intends to consider the reissuance of this general NPDES permit during a 

meeting that will commence at the time and place indicated below: 

 

DATE:    February 8, 2012  

TIME:      9:00 a.m.  

PLACE:  Auditorium, Elihu Harris State Building 

1515 Clay Street, Oakland  

 

A copy of the Tentative Order, Tentative Self-Monitoring Program, Fact Sheet, and Notice of Public 

Hearing are enclosed.  Please submit any comments in writing by no later than 5:00 p.m., January 

12, 2012, to the attention of Farhad Azimzadeh. We will not consider or include comments received 

after this date when preparing the package presented to the Regional Water Board for its 

consideration.  We will post our response to comments on our website one week prior to the hearing. 

 

Note the following proposed significant changes: 

 Dischargers currently covered under the VOC General Permit (CAG912003) must seek 

coverage by filing a notice of intent under this new VOC and Fuel General Permit after 

CAG912003 expires in 2014. We plan to discontinue CAG912003 after its expiration. 

 The Tentative Order includes a discharge limitation for residual chlorine from the VOC 

General Permit CAG912003 for those dischargers that use chlorine to treat extracted 

groundwater. Other limits remain the same as the current separate Fuel General Permit and 

VOC General Permit. 

 The Tentative Order includes revised NOI and notice of termination forms. 
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If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Farhad Azimzadeh at (510) 622-2310 

or E-mail at fazimzadeh@waterboards.ca.gov. 

 

  Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Lila Tang  

Chief, NPDES Wastewater Division  

 

Enclosure:  Tentative Order w/ attachments  

 Notice of Public Hearing 

 

Copy to (via email only): 

Lyris notification to NPDES Wastewater Permits list 

 Robyn Stuber, U.S. EPA, Region 9, stuber.robyn@epamail.epa.gov 
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